
Due to increased fire activity, fire crews and equipment working in the area of 

Control Rd and FR 440, ingress/egress for the residents of Geronimo estates will 

be temporarily changed. 

Access to Geronimo Estates will be from HWY 87. Access will not be allowed from 

Houston Mesa Rd. All local traffic trying to enter Geronimo Estates from Houston 

Mesa, will be rerouted to Hwy 87. 

 

 

 


